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Published February 10th, 2016 
Moraga Community Foundation Seeks Applicants for Board 
Positions 
The newly formed Moraga Community Foundation - a philanthropic organization that works with the 
community to build a vibrant future for Moraga - is seeking applicants to serve on its board of 
directors. Individuals residing in the Moraga area or with their principal place of business in the 
Moraga area are eligible to apply. Terms are for two years. Applicants must be willing to fulfill the 
responsibilities of directors as explained on the MCF website. For information, go to www.
moragacommunityfoundation.org and click on the tab, "Board of Directors." 
 
Letters of interest must be received no later than Friday, March 11 and emailed to 
applicants@moragacommunityfoundation.org. For additional information, call MCF Director Bob 
Fritzky at (925) 247-0171. 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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